
City Council
Candidate Forum

Join us to attend a City Council Candidate Forum hosted by the Oakland Maritime 
Access, Sustainability, and Trade (O-MAST) coalition, in partnership with MEBA and 
the ILWU, on Tuesday, October 15 from 5:30-7:00PM. Port and industry stakeholders 
will get to hear City Council candidates’ thoughts on the issues most relevant to 
Oakland’s working waterfront, including: 

l	 Prioritizing and protecting the 98,000 jobs and $174 billion in annual economic 
impact for the region generated by Port operations.

l	 Enhancing infrastructure for the movement of goods and protecting access to 
the Port of Oakland.

l	 Promoting resources to help Port stakeholders reach their sustainability goals.

Each candidate will provide a brief statement on O-MAST’s priorities and their 
intentions regarding the Port if elected. Stakeholders will have the opportunity to 
mingle with candidates and ask questions both before and after statements are 
given.

	 WHAT 	 O-MAST Candidate Forum

	 WHEN 	 Tuesday, October 15, 2024 from 5:30-7:00PM

	 WHERE 	 Marine Engineers’ Beneficial Association Oakland- 
		  San Francisco Port Office
		  548 Thomas L. Berkley Way
		  Oakland, CA 94612

All port stakeholders are invited and welcome to bring their colleagues.
O-MAST is a non-partisan entity and will not be endorsing any candidates for office. 
This event is for informational purposes only.


